
 
If your child is going to be 
away please remember to call 
the School at 250-992-6821.  
 

Or report an Absence on our 
School Website at: 

    
https:/carson.sd28.bc.ca 

 September 2024 

Hello Carson Families!!! 
 
Thank you for your patience during our start-up this year! Our classes are as-
signed and we are now on our way!!  We are excited for a fantastic year of 
learning and growth.   
Construction on our new school is underway, and our footprint is taking shape. 
Last year students participated in painting a beautiful mural with Clayton 
Gauthier of the stages of the Talook (Salmon) which recognized the power of 
transformation. As our school transforms, so do our children.  Our team at Car-
son is honoured to be part of the transformation process and we are committed 
to building a strong foundation for our students.  
If you are interested in participating in our school community our first PAC 
meeting will be Sept 25 at 6:30 in the library. All parents or guardians are wel-
come to attend and learn more about our school and PAC community.  
Tomorrow we will participate in our school Terry Fox Run. Students are invited 
to bring a donation that will help support Cancer Research.  
We are looking for coaches to help with our girls Volleyball team this year! If 
you think you may want to help out please contact me in the office!!! 
 
Welcome back Carson and I can’t wait to see what this year has in store!! 
 
Ashleigh Desbiens  
Principal Carson Elementary 

IMPORTANT DATES 

• Sept 17—Terry Fox Run 

• Sept 25—PAC Meeting 6:30pm 

• Sept 27—Wear Orange shirt  

• Sept 30– Orange Shirt Day/No 
School 

• Sept 30—Stat Holiday No school 

• Oct 14—No School Thanksgiving 

• Oct 22 –School Photos 

• Oct 29-30—Early Release Days 
( Student led Conferences)  

• Oct 31– School Halloween Dance 
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 Shout to anyone interested in coaching teams for 

this 2024 year. Please call the school for assistance! 

250-992-6821. 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

 

News From the PAC 

 

Our first PAC meeting 

will be Wednesday Sept 

25th @ 6:30pm 

 

  

 

 

Please Remember our 

School is NUT FREE & 

SCENT FREE 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

To avoid lost or 

stolen items we 

ask that all toys from home 

are not brought to school. 

Thank You ! 

      Bear Aware 

 

When walking to and from School. Please be 

Bear Aware, walk in a group, make loud 

noises and Don’t eat food outside ! 








